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Boys uniform
Academic year 2024-25

Compulsory uniform

Bournside blazer
Bournside navy
trousers
White shirt
House tie
Plain dark socks
Plain black or dark
brown shoes

Optional

Plain v-neck jumper

Please see our Uniform
Policy for full detail.
 



Girls uniform
Academic year 2024-25

Compulsory uniform

Bournside blazer
Bournside navy
pleated skirt or
trousers
White shirt
House tie
Plain dark socks or
plain black/natural
tights
Plain black or dark
brown shoes

Optional

Plain v-neck jumper

Plea﻿se see our Uniform
Policy for full detail. 



Boys PE kit 
Academic year 2024-25

Compulsory uniform

Bournside white polo
shirt
Bournside Orion
rugby top 
Navy shorts
Bournside navy sports
socks (outdoor)
White sport socks
(indoor)
Sports trainers with
non-marking sole
Rugby/football boots
Shin pads
Gum shield 

Optional

Astro-boots
Navy/black tracksuit
bottoms
Bournside zip sports
jacket
Base layer/mid layer
White cricket trousers
and jumper (required
if in school team) 



Girls PE kit 
Academic year 2024-25

Compulsory uniform

Bournside navy polo
shirt
Navy shorts or skorts
Bournside navy sports
socks (outdoor)
White sport socks
(indoor)
Sports trainers with
non-marking sole
Shin pads
Gum shield 

Optional

Astro-boots
Rugby/football boots
Navy/black tracksuit
bottoms
Bournside zip sports
jacket
Bournside navy sports
leggings
Base layer/mid layer



Shoes and bags
Academic year 2024-25

Compulsory items

Plain black or dark
brown shoes with a
hard-based sole and a  
low heel. 
An appropriate school
bag of adequate size
to carry the books
and items required for
the school day.


